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PE1984/C: Introduce the C100 form for child 
arrangement orders in Scotland 
  

Thank you for the notification that the Citizen Participation and Public 

Petitions Committee will consider petition ‘PE1984:Introduce the C100 

form for child arrangement orders in Scotland’ at its meeting on 

Wednesday 22 February. 

I have previously met with the petitioner, Amy Stevenson, to hear her 

concerns and discuss the content of the petition. I recognise the hard 

work she has put in regarding the petition and how important the issues 

raised are to her. I am supportive of her action in petitioning the Scottish 

Parliament and have encouraged her to make representations to the 

Scottish Government.  

I welcome that Petition PE1984 is being brought to the Committee and I 

believe that it merits further consideration.  

Claire Baker MSP for Mid Scotland and Fife 

 

  
 


